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CARP Chicago started our activities at the end of August with many club meetings and our first-ever club
fair. At each meeting, we get together and take part in icebreakers and make connections to prepare
ourselves to hear topics based on the Divine Principle. We had amazing students come in and share their
thoughts. There are also many elders who support as well from our local Family Federation community.
Overall, meetings have been filled with lively discussions and laughter!






















